
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Global Math Task 
Challenge 

 
Can your child use problem solving and critical 
thinking to solve this week’s math challenge? 
Please submit all solutions by March 31st. 
 

Pasta for Pennies 
 

Forestville Road is participating in the Pasta 
for Pennies fundraising campaign to raise 
money for the Leukemia and Lymphoma 
Society. We'll collect coins, dollars, and 
checks from Monday, March 13th through 
Friday, March 31st.  
 

Both homerooms have a class goal of $100. As 
of today’s printing, Ms. Hotaling’s homeroom 
has collected $79.65, and Mrs. Mitchell’s 
homeroom has collected $17.88.  
 
No amount is too small, and every penny 
counts! Let's keep sending in those 
contributions as we help fight blood cancer! 

 

School Supplies 
 

Please check your child's supply of pencils and 
notebook paper. These items are used every 
day, and the children are coming to school 
without needed supplies. Thanks. 

Math EOG 
 

Mrs. Mitchell is noticing that math work isn't 
always being shown on the EOG practice 
pages. Please remind your child that he/she is 
expected to show all work when completing 
the problems.  If work is done on a sheet of 
notebook paper, please have your child place 
the notebook paper inside the EOG binder. 
 

Math EOG problems are discussed in class 
daily. Please remind your child to be 
responsible by keeping all work in the binder, 
bringing the binder home/to school each day, 
and not losing the binder. If your child loses 
his/her binder, please provide a replacement 
binder. 

Seesaw 
Please link to your child’s Seesaw account so 
you can have access to your child’s digital 
work.  If you need another copy of your 
Parent Seesaw code, please let Mrs. Mitchell 
know.  
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Please detach and return in the weekly folder. 
 

Child __________________________ 
Parent _________________________ 
 

I have received Ms. Hotaling/Mrs. Mitchell's 
Extra Edition for the week of March 27th.  
 

mailto:rpmitchell@wcpss.net

	khotaling@wcpss.net   rpmitchell@wcpss.net
	Pasta for Pennies
	Math EOG
	Global Math Task Challenge
	Seesaw
	School Supplies

